Robert Davies
Glacier View Ranger District

10 Hungry Horse Drive

Hungry Horse, Mt. 59919

Dear Rob Davies,

[ would like to comment on the proposed permit system for the North Fork of the Flathead River. |am
for the moment opposed to a permit system. | would rather see, for the next two years as a trial, a
presence on the river. Every other day or every third day or a random day two officials in a canoe could
float the river just as they do on the BLM portion of the Missouri in the Coal Banks area. One member
in the canoe could be from the Park and the other person with the Forest Service. Rules could then be
reinforced and tickets could be given out.

Thank You Very Much

Larry Youmans





